

Ref/DofEBronze/Silver/JOD

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am just writing update you regarding the arrangements for the expedition sections of the Bronze and Silver DofE Award. As you will recall, in my last letter to parents we decided that the expedition section of the award would not be taking place in June and postponed this. I have been in contact with Ocean Rock throughout the pandemic to agree how to run the expeditions for Oldfield School students and have now decided to reschedule the expeditions for Term 1 in the 2020-21 academic year.

The rescheduled expedition dates are as follows.

Bronze Students:

Practice expedition: 26th and 27th September 2020

Final Expedition: 17th and 18th October 202

Silver Students:

Practice expedition: 25^{th} , 26^{th} and 27^{th} September 2020 Final Expedition: 16^{th} , 17^{th} and 18^{th} October 2020

I do hope that students are continuing to pursue the skill, physical and volunteering sections using the current government guidelines and always look forward to seeing the evidence that they add to the eDofE portal.

Best Wishes

Mr D John